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	Jonathan Gove

Memorial Scholarship Fund



To Whom It May Concern,

On June 11, 2004 Jonathan Gove lost his life in a tragic automobile accident. In Jonathan’s short time here, he made a tremendous impact with his thirst for knowledge, his abilities, his goal setting, thoughtfulness and his contagious smile. The Jonathan Gove Memorial Scholarship Fund was created to honor Jonathan’s memory and to ensure his spirit and drive for academic success will live forever by awarding invaluable one-year scholarships.
Due to the generosity of so many, like yourself and successful golf events, the foundation has awarded $140,000 in one-year $2000 scholarships to 70 remarkable students to pursue their academic endeavors.
The 15th Annual Jonathan Gove Memorial Golf Tournament will be held at Green Meadow Golf Course on August 10th.  Please consider us for an opportunity to provide prizes/gift certificates as a method of donating to this worthy event and/or be a hole sponsor to advertise you’re company. Your company will be listed on our Golfer’s Brochure that is distributed to each golfer as well as on our web-site.  

Over the past 14 years we have had over 150 golfers and numerous dedicated volunteers at each golf event with an average net profit of $17,000.  

Please call (603-880-7974) or email (jonathangove.org) so we can pick up your generous donation before the golf event.  Or mail gift certificates and/or hole sponsorship to 18 Sand Hill Road, Hudson, NH 03051. We look forward to hearing from you in the near future.

We appreciate your time and consideration.  

Sincerely,
June Gove @
Jonathan Gove Memorial Scholarship Fund

18 Sand Hill Road 

Hudson, NH 03051

The Jonathan Gove Memorial Scholarship Fund is a New Hampshire non-profit organization and is exempt from federal income tax under Section 501 ( c ) ( 3 ) of the Internal Revenue Code.
http://www.jonathangove.org
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